
December 14, 1995 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Charles Wallace 

1925 McDowling Drive 

Huntsville, AL 358030 

 

Dear Mr. Wallace: 

 

This is in response to your letter of December 10, 1995 to Mr. John R. 

Tunheim, Chair of the Review Board. 

 

I have enclosed a copy of Robert Groden’s letter of February 25, 1979 to 

Jane Downey, which was published on pages 309-310 of Volume VI of the 

House Select Committee on Assassinations (HSCA) report.  I was not sure if 

you were aware that this letter was part of the HSCA record, but based on 

the description in your letter and the letter from Mr. Tilley to you, it seems 

that this is the document to which you are referring. 

 

As I stated in my letter of September 6, 1995, the damage of the Dillard 

negatives is well-documented in the HSCA record for the purposes of the 

President John F. Kennedy Assassination Records Collection Act of 1992.     

 

Thank you for writing and for your continuing interest in the work of the 

Review Board 

 



Sincerely, 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director for Communications 

 

enclosure 


